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Public comment:
The new policy should remove the word "consecutive" and just state "14 days in a 30 day period".  
Theoretically, if you leave the word "consecutive" in the policy, campers can stay 10 days, leave for 
a day, stay another 10 days.  These 20 days are not consecutive.  It's still confusing, but if you leave 
out the word "consecutive", then it becomes clear. 


